KILLINGLY HIGH SCHOOL



KEVIN MARCOUX, ATHLETIC DIRECTOR
226 PUTNAM PIKE
KILLINGLY, CT 06241
TEL. (860) 779-6649 FAX (860) 779-3745

June 15, 2020

Dear Incoming Killingly Student:

Our Fall coaches are looking to contact you to share summer workout information as well as start of fall season information. Our usual way of gathering this information is by visiting grade 8 students in June, with the current pandemic, that was not possible. That being said, if you are interested in playing a fall sport, please e-mail the appropriate head coach right away so they have your name and contact information. Please remember, high school is a great time to try something new even if you've never played before!!

Football – cneal@killinglyschools.org

Boys Soccer – <u>jnaylor@killinglyschools.org</u>

Girls Soccer – ilackner@killinglyschools.org

Boys and Girls Cross Country – pruffo@killinglyschools.org

Cheer – ajones@killinglyschools.org

Field Hockey – ssyharat@killinglyschools.org

Volleyball – hchmura@killinglyschools.org

Athletic Director – kmarcoux@killinglyschools.org